
 
 
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Upcoming Thanksgiving Holiday 

 
 
All City of Pascagoula offices will be CLOSED on Thursday, November 28 AND Friday, November 29 for 
Thanksgiving. Normal business hours will resume on Monday, December 2 at 8:00 a.m.  
 
Waste Pro will not collect garbage on Thanksgiving Day (Thursday, November 28). Please plan 
accordingly.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

603 Watts Avenue - Pascagoula, Mississippi 39567 - (228) 762-1020 

For More Information, Contact: 
 

Frank Corder 
Assistant City Manager 
City of Pascagoula 
Office: 228-938-6723 
Email:  fcorder@cityofpascagoula.com 
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